
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
INTERIOR FURNISHING WORKS AT NBP BUILDING G-5/1 ISLAMABAD 

 

PPRA Tender ID: TS249039E 

Reference is  our notice for above cited EOI placed on NBP, & PPRA website and also published in 
newspapers for  “  Invitation for Expressions of interest”  vide tender ID NT-07/29/2015-3 , financial 
proposal opening held  on 28.08.15 and bid evaluation uploaded on NBP website  vide evaluation ID E-
09/02/2015-1 dated 02.09.2015. 

It is for the information of all concerned that we have cancelled the said tender due to some technical 
reasons & new advertisement shall be announced in due course of time. 

 

This advertisement is also available on NBP & PPRA websites. 

 
 Engr. Suhail Anwar 

         Dy. Chief Engineer(Unit-D) 
NBP, Engg Wing(Unit-D) 

    RHQ Building, 26-Maclagon Road 
Lahore 

      Ph: 042-99211216 
      Fax: 042-99211223 

            

 

 

  


